
Welcome to 
 

Thank you to the 19 families who participated in the Kroger  program 

from September 1st through November 30th.   We earned $332.58 in this 
period.  This money is used to pay for meals the church provides – things 
like Sunday breakfast, funeral receptions,  meals to sick families, etc.  If 
you aren't participating & want information, please see Gail.  (If you 

haven't re-registered your card since September 1st, you are NOT 
participating.)

The Board of Elders will meet in Retreat on 23 January.  Please keep 
them in prayer as they meet.  On the 24th they will be Dedicated during 
the worship service.  We are blessed by the lay leadership we have.  If 
you ever have a need or question for the board please let them know.

Please give any item you want to be included in the Church Newsletter to
Glenda before the 20th.  This is a great tool to keep us all abreast of 
happenings at the Well.  You can receive it either by email or at the 
Welcome Center.

The Rev. Dr. Tom Bryant, Pastor 434.534.9355
The Rev. Alan Hill, Evangel  434.660.7341
Jon Williams, Minister of Music 434.944.3611
Post Office Box 2565 theWELLchurch316@gmail.com
Forest, VA 24551 www.AttheWELLchurch.com

10 January 2016     Feast of the Epiphany
May God who gathers us around Himself in the Word and Sacrament to

bless us with His forgiveness this morning be your source of comfort,
strength and renewal as you worship today.  In the Name of Christ, we

are all called to come and hear that the Lord is Good!

Our Gospel reading is Matthew 2.1-12 and our response is,
“Praise be to thee, O Christ” spoken in unity aloud.

Call to Worship: Psalm 72.1-11
         Hymns: Opening #215    Prayer #193   Closing  - #186

Bible Study Resumes this week:  Thursday – 10:30am
                                                                           7:00pm

Today we are pleased to have Brian Everett preach for us this morning.

Please stay after church today to help celebrate with our two December 
graduates.  Katie Hurd received her Bachelor of Science in Nursing from 
LU and Brian Everett received his B.S. in Biology from Virginia 
Tech.  Refreshments will be served.  Congratulations Katie and Brian!

The ladies Bible study plans to resume on Tuesday, January 19th, 
at 7pm.  We will embark on a Beth Moore study, to be determined by the 
group. Please plan now to join us!  Watch here for updated details.  We’re
very excited to join together again! 

The Men's Group will also resume on January 19th at 7:00pm.
 

We must firm up the volunteers for Good News Club within a 
couple weeks.  Please let Bea Gardner know of your interest.  
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